

## **Congratulations**

27 March 2019

Dear Helen

As President of the European federation of Critical Care Nursing associations (EfCCNa), and on behalf of the Council of Representatives, I am delighted to welcome the Estonian Association of Critical Care Nurses into the federation. The federation looks forward to working together with you and your association as we strive to improve care for critically ill patients, improve educational opportunities and share best evidence based practice.

We will assign you a mentor to help you understand our structure and our work and the expectations on your association as a member. We hope you will enjoy joining our family and engaging with us in our mission.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

B. Blackwood

Professor Bronagh Blackwood PhD RN

Wellcome- Wolfson Institute for Experimental Medicine School of Medicine, Dentistry & Biomedical Sciences Queen's University Belfast 97 Lisburn Road, Belfast BT9 7BL Northern Ireland, UK

M: +44 (0) 7725 839373 W: +44 (0) 28 9097 6379

President, EfCCNa www.efccna.org